
PULPIT VACANCY, BETHLEHEM, PENNSYLVANIA 
St. Paul Missionary Baptist Church 

925 E. Goepp Street 
Bethlehem, PA 18017 

Application Deadline:  August 1, 2011 
 
The Pulpit Committee at St. Paul Missionary Baptist Church, 925 E. Goepp Street, Bethlehem, 
PA 18017 are assigned the task of finding a new pastor; our former pastor of thirty (30) years 
passed on January 2011. 
 
Interested Baptist clergy, with Seminary training from an accredited institution are asked to 
submit a resume, photo and a cover letter by U. S. Mail no later than August 1, 2011, attention 
Deacon Wilson Maxwell, Chairman, Pulpit Committee, St. Paul Missionary Baptist Church, 925 
E. Goepp Street, Bethlehem, PA 18017.  No emails will be accepted.  Sending a resume is no 
commitment on the applicant's part, or, on the part of our Pulpit Committee, other than to pursue 
the matter further if both of us are interested. 
 
St. Paul Missionary Baptist Church was organized in 1925 in Northampton Heights, a quaint 
section of Bethlehem, by a group of African Americans having strong roots from the Southern 
States.  The church boasts of being community mined with our church family consisting of 
approximate 150 persons from diverse and African American backgrounds, including active 
ministries. 
 
Deacon Wilson Maxwell 
H: 610.865 4625 
 
Contact: Esther M. Lee 
H: 610 866 2078  
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